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> Montecito Center

for Preparedness, Recovery and Rebuilding

Opening Thursday, March 8, 2018, 10 am to 3 pm
1283 Coast Village Circle, Montecito, 93108
805-845-7887

A new center is opening in Montecito on Thursday, March 8, 2018 to serve as a central source of support, information and
resources for residents, businesses, employees and communities affected by the Thomas Fire and 1/9 Debris Flow.

The Montecito Center for Preparedness, Recovery and Rebuilding will be located at 1283 Coast Village Circle in the Lower
Village of Montecito.

The Center is a community based location where those impacted can access services, obtain information, provide input,
voice concerns and get involved in the recovery and rebuilding process. The Center will serve as an important hub for
information and efforts that help prepare residents and businesses for future disasters.

Staff will be present to help connect residents and businesses with support.

The following schedule has been developed for the Center to provide support to residents and businesses at a variety of
times as noted below:

Monday - Friday 10amto 3 pm
Wednesday 6 pm to 8 pm
Saturday 10 amto 2 pm

A number of agencies and program staff will be present at the Montecito Center to assist the public, including connections
with counseling services and representatives of Santa Barbara County departments involved in recovery and rebuilding.
Agencies with a presence at the Montecito Center include, but are not limited to:

The Office of First District County Supervisor Das Williams

County Office of Emergency Management

Mental Wellness Center/County Department of Behavioral Wellness
County Planning and Development Department

e County Public Works Department

e Federal Emergency Management Administration

e 805 Conservation Collective

e Habitat for Humanity

e Social service referral staff

We hope you can stop by for a visit soon!



